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The summer is over and I am trying to catch up with all the 
changes.  Just a couple of things to report and or request... 
 
It will be very helpful for all, if all changes are submitted on the 
GR 1 form which can be found on the member’s web site.  I am 
trying to get it posted on the NYN Web sight.  I have received too 
many single line changes to tell me a new GR for the Group 
Alanon Forever with no indication of were the group is located. 
 
If information is sent via e-mail please format it according to the 
GR 1. 
 
When I send information to DR’s they can make changes to their 
copies with notations and return them to me. 
 
We lost 19 groups and gained 9 new groups. 
We now have a total 321 groups, of which 28 are ATG, 25 are 
AAC with the remaining 268 being AFC. 
 
Hope everyone had a great summer  
 
As always KISS 
 
Keep it simply simple 
 
George S 


